
      
      

 

   

 

 

November 26, 2024 

Mr. Dan Buchholtz, Administrator  
City of Spring Lake Park  
1301 Eighty-First Avenue NE  
Spring Lake Park, MN 55432-2188 

 
Reference: 2025 Street Project (79th Avenue and Taylor St.)    
  Authorize Preparation of Plans and Specs     
 
Dear Dan: 
 
A Feasibility Report for the possible 2024 Street Improvement Project has been prepared.  The 
streets in the project are 79th  Avenue NE between Able and TH-65 and Taylor St. south of 79th 
Ave.    The Public Hearing for the Project will be held on December 2, 2024.   
 
If the City Council wishes to take the next step with the project after the Public Hearing, we 
request that the City Council Authorize the preparation of final plans and specifications.    
 
The current planning level estimate of the project costs are as shown below.  

Construction         $   310,400 
Engineering     $     75,000  

             Legal, Geotech, Testing, and Admin. $     20,000 
             Total Project                 $   405,400 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or require any additional information.      
  
 
Sincerely,  
Stantec 

 
Phil Gravel  


